
 
 
 
 
 
July 4, 2005 
 
John T. Morris, President 
San Marino City Club 
2545 Raleigh Drive 
San Marino, CA 91108 
 
Dear John: 
 
As we dedicate the Centennial Clock, the Rotary Club of San Marino 
gives its heartfelt thanks to you and the entire San Marino City Club for 
your generous support.  Please extend our sincere thanks and 
appreciation to the City Club’s board and to all of its members. 
 
Your gift at the Platinum level was a significant contribution to the 
success of this project.  In appreciation, the name of the San Marino City 
Club is shown prominently among the Platinum donors on the 
recognition plaque.   
 
We hope you and members of the City Club will enjoy the Centennial 
Clock and look upon it as a welcome addition to the civic center of San 
Marino. Again, we thank you for your support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jack G. Hamilton, Jr.   Leonard Therrien 
Rotary Club of San Marino   Rotary Club of San Marino 
President 2004-05    President 2005-06 
 


